






________________________________________ 
From: Coleen Koehler <koehlercol@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, October 9, 2021 7:59:35 PM (UTC+00:00) Monrovia, Reykjavik 
To: Development Services Inbox 
Subject: [EXT]  Hy-Vee Health Market 
 
Greetings.  I am opposed to Hy-Vee turning the Hy-Vee Health Market into a liquor store.  Many 
retired people live in close proximity to the store and I feel it would be disruptive to our 
neighborhood. 
Coleen Koehler 
7425 Wistful Vista Dr # 1207 
Sent from my iPhone 
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